
Notice of Changes to Our Privacy Policy 

Dear Valued User, 

We are writing to inform you about important updates to our Privacy Policy for the [App Name] 

mobile application. Your privacy and data security are our top priorities, and we want to ensure 

you are aware of how these changes may affect you. 

What Has Changed? 

1. Data Collection: We have updated our policies regarding the data we collect, including 

[specific data types]. 

2. User Rights: We have enhanced your rights concerning your data, including [explain any user 

rights]. 

3. Cookie Policy: Our cookie policy has been revised. Please review how we use cookies and 

similar technologies. 

Effective Date 

The updated Privacy Policy will take effect on [Effective Date]. 

Your Consent 

By continuing to use [App Name], you are agreeing to the revised terms of our Privacy Policy. If 

you do not agree with the changes, you can [instructions on opting out or deleting the account]. 

Contact Us 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding these changes, please feel free to contact us at 

[Contact Information]. 

Thank you for being a valued part of our community. 

Sincerely, 

The [App Name] Team 


